
 

 

 

 

 

August 28, 2015 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am delighted to recommend to you Stephanie Perez.  Stephanie worked with our company, 

supporting us in finding premier locations for our live trainings and events, from 2010-2015.  

Our partnership with Stephanie has been absolutely successful, and she did an extraordinary job 

in every aspect of selecting locations, negotiating contracts, and handling any customer service 

issues that arose within the selected venues. 

 

Stephanie is always prompt, professional, pleasant and truly takes the time to understand our 

business needs and desires.  She is solution-minded, which is always a big plus! 

 

Stephanie is extremely hardworking, conscientious, kind, and truly a joy to work with.  I am 

confident Stephanie will be an asset to your company as well.   We are very happy customers!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jack Canfield 

CEO, The Canfield Training Group 

 

 

 


